Association of
North Carolina Boards of Health

REPORT TO ASSOCIATION, N.C. LOCAL HEALTH DIRECTORS
October 20, 2016 for Susan A. Elmore, MS, DVM, DACPV, DABT, FIATP, President

ANCBH:

AWARDS: We like to honor our volunteer board members and will do so later in January. It is not too
early to start thinking about those you will nominate.

Need BOARD members. Recent retirement from the board has necessitated a search.
BYLAWS: Susan will be leading the board in a review of our bylaws that are in dire need of revision.

COMMITTEES: During the bylaws review, determination will be made for specific committees. Each
board member will be encouraged to serve on at least one committee.

The board will be compiling an updated list of contact information for all local boards in order to share
relevant information. We will find a way to keep that list current and share with Lynnette’s office so
that your association can also keep a current list. It is a large undertaking and ANCBH will find a way to
make it efficient and easy to manage. We will also find a way to link this current contact information
with the annual ANCBH dues submission process.

Dr Susan Elmore: Elmore@niehs.nih.gov

NALBOH:

Board of Directors conference call yesterday. Official vote to meet next year in Cleveland, Ohio again in
August. Registration will be same as this year. Discussion about changing to another month. Videos
on various C E topics will be offered to members throughout the year. Writers are welcome to share
stories for publication in the NEWSBRIEF.

Discussion about holding a training conference in Feb. with funds left over from conference this
summer.

Contact: Jamie Michael: Jamie@badgerbay.co. for anything concerning NALBOH;
By Barbara Ann Hughes, October 20, 2016







